
Howdy! 
My name is Stephanie Collums ’87 and I am your Club president for this 

2017 – 2018 year.  I hope this newsletter finds each of you winding down 
from an incredible summer!  As August rolls around I get excited because so 

many fun things are on the horizon and MOST of them are associated with 
our awesome Aggies!!  Our theme for this year is “Learning for a Lifetime” 

and I hope that you will learn a lot about A&M and the ways we support one 
another and our students through membership in the NWHC Aggie Moms’ 

Club.  The Club calendar is kicked off on August 8th at our Howdy Party!  I 
hope to see each of you there and hopefully you will bring along another 

Aggie Mom or two!  As always, students and spouses are always welcome at 
our meetings!! 

 Northwest Harris County Aggie Moms’ Club 

August General Meeting      

HOWDY PARTY! 

Tuesday, August 8, 2017 

Houston Distributing Company         
7100 High Life Drive 

Houston, TX 77066 

Social Time & Refreshments 6:30 - 7:00PM 

Meeting 7:00-9:00 

Tradition Line, Beads, T-shirts and other items will be available for 
purchase, as well as, ordering your student’s care package and 
filling out membership forms to join our Club! 

  

Upcoming Events 

 

"Shop 'Til You Drop" 

Saturday, September 9, 2017 

The Berry Center - Barker Cypress, Cypress, TX 

Proceeds from our Booth Boutique sales go to student 
scholarships 

 

Hullabaloo Huddle Watch Party 

 
 

Saturday, October 14, 2017 

Time TBA 

Swanny's Grill - 6224 Theall Rd., Houston, TX  

A scholarship Fundraising Event & Football Watch Party! 

 

 
 



Silent Auction & Door Prize Donations Needed 

Please consider donating items or obtaining donations for our silent auctions 
during the Hullabaloo Huddle and the China Luncheon.  We will also 

need items for door prizes at these two events.  Items such as gift cards, 
beauty products, event tickets, golf outings, sporting goods, decorative 

items, movie tickets, clothing, Aggie merchandise, jewelry, gardening, wine 
or beer items, kitchen gadgets and themed baskets have been loved by our 

Moms in the past.  They can be dropped off at the general meetings and 
they are Tax Deductions for you!  We do have forms that can be given to the 

donors for their records. 
Our Club is an organization that promotes and supports Texas A&M 

University students and their families through scholarships and donations to 

clubs/organizations.  We depend on the generosity of our members and our 
community to help in these fundraising efforts! 

 
 

Gig ‘em and God Bless 

 
 

Stephanie 

 


